
CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

April 2017 

CHAIRMAN’S CHAT 

Welcome to the Summer Season of Folk Dancing.  As always we are hoping for some good dancing 

and good weather. We have been lucky this Spring with no club nights missed because of snow. 

 

The busy Summer Program has lots for you to enjoy so take a note of all the events you want to go 

to.  Don’t forget the Lichfield Folk Festival.  If you haven’t been to this event before, make this 

the year to go.  

 

We are meeting again throughout August and hope to be welcoming all our visitors as well as our 

loyal members.  On August 1st the hall is taken over by the Church’s holiday club so if you have any 

ideas of an activity we can do instead be sure to let us know.    

Please note Membership fees are due from 1st May 2017 and stay at the same fee of £3.00.                              

 

This Newsletter is your notification of the AGM to be held on Tuesday 6th June 2017.  
We are planning to make this evening a bit more fun by starting with dancing then a SHORT 
AGM, then refreshments with a few dances after, if time. This is a fee night with food.   
If you have a special dance you would like us to call let us know or if you would like to have 
a go at calling yourself, that would be great. 
 

Please make every effort to attend.  If you would like to nominate someone to serve on the 

Committee please make sure the person you nominate is prepared to stand. If you would like 

to join the committee, we are always glad of new members with new ideas to keep the Club 

alive and thriving. 

 

11th April  Janet Palmer 27th June Janet Palmer 

18th April  

NO CLUB 

EASTER HOLIDAY 

 
4th July Geoff Owen 

25th April Christine Dodd 11th July Request Night 

2nd May June Caddick 18th July Peter & Jean Goode 

9th May  Geoff Morgan 25th July Penny McLennan 

16th May Eve Evans 1st August NO CLUB CHURCH HOLIDAY CLUB 

23rd May Vicky Baker 8th August Brian Stanton 

30th May Edward Harrison 15th August June C & John Trevena 

6th June     AGM Suzanne Moorfield 22nd August Vicky & Suzanne 

13th June Geoff & Prue Bradley 29th August PARTY NIGHT WITH 

20th June Peter & Marg Hendy   Bill  & Barbara Kinsman 

Don’t forget to bring a plate of food for our party night on 29th August. 

Looking forward to seeing you all on a Tuesday Evening.                                                     

HAPPY DANCING 


